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PGL Residential / Go Ape (Year 5 & Year 6) 
 
There will be a PGL meeting for Parents / 
Carers of the children who are attending the 
residential on Wednesday 27th January. The 
meeting will start at 6pm and last for around 30 
minutes. This is a very informative meeting and 
a great chance for you to ask any questions that 
you may have.  
Kit lists have gone out and the balance needs to 
be paid by 29th January. 
 
Year 6 Meeting 
 
There will be a meeting for Year 6 Parents/ 
Carers for an informative chat about the tests in 
May on Wednesday 27th January at 6.30pm 
(immediately after the PGL meeting) and will 
last around 30 minutes. We would like as many 
Parents/Carers as possible to attend. (Children 
are not required to attend – thanks) 
 
Sports Relief 
 
We are delighted to have been chosen to run a 
fourth Sport Relief event on Sunday 20th March. 
 
This year we are planning to have a ‘Farmer’s 
Market’ event running alongside the run and 
hope to have record attendance to raise money 
for this worthwhile cause. If you would like to 
run a stall, please let the office know. 
 
If you would like to run, walk or skip for your 
choice of 1,3 or 5 miles at the event,  please 
register now on  www.sportrelief.com  
 
Bags 2 School 
 
Our next Bags 2 School collection is Thursday 
21st January 2016. Please think of us if you are 
having a clear out after Christmas. Bags have 
been sent home, if you fill more than one then 
extra black sacks are fine. Thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
 
 

 
Unclaimed Raffle prizes (Xmas Fair) 
 
Please bring your winning ticket to the office to 
claim your prize. This is the last week to chase: 
White: 16-20 
White: 151-155 
 
Quality Mark 
 
We are pleased to announce that we have been 
awarded our 4th Quality Mark for Basic Skills this 
week. The quality Mark measures progress in 
teaching and learning across school with a focus 
on Maths and English. 
 
Commended Awards 
 
Well done to the following children who have 
been commended! 
Foundation: Rhys, Arienne, Poppy M, Freya & 
Bobby  
Year 1: Harrison, Theo & Maison 
Year 2: Mia, Cole, Mylie, Daisy & Maddison 
Year 3: Rebecca & DJ 
Year 4: Ruby, Harvey & Asha 
Year 5: Niamh, Joe, Zak & Orlando 
Year 6: Mathew, Kai, Mia & Isabel 

 

Attendance 
 
Attendance w/e 15th January 2016 

Reception 98.0% 

Year 1 97.0%  

Year 2 96.8% 

Year 3 94.6% 

Year 4 90.6% 

Year 5 99.1% 

Year 6 98.6% 

Average 96.4% 

 
Diary dates 
 

21.01.16 Bags 2 School 

25/26.1.16 Life Education visit 

9.2.16 National E safety day 

10.02.16 Parents’ Evening 

26-28.02.16 Y5 & Y6 PGL 

 

http://www.sportrelief.com/


 
 
Fizz – Fashion Show 
 

 
 

are hosting a Fashion Show at 
Culcheth Primary, in the School Hall on 
Wednesday 16th March 2016 at 7.45pm 

 
Tickets - £2 each 

 
 www.fizzfashion.co.uk 

http://www.fizzfashion.co.uk/


  



 

  


